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Home > The College launches new Student Experience Apprenticeship Academy

Monday, 11 March 2019
Join our Student Experience Apprenticeship Academy and see where your career can take youl!

The College offers an outstanding experience for all College-employed Apprentices. In particular, joining our new, dedicated
Student Experience Apprenticeship Academy will provide you with a fantastic and varied opportunity to develop your skills in
Business Administration.

Completing the 12 month apprenticeship could potentially set you on a career path in Management, HR, Teaching, Careers Advice
or Care and Welfare related work across any sector.

If you have enthusiasm, ambition, commitment and enjoy helping people then apply now. You’ll need 4 GCSEs at C/4 and above
including English and maths.

For more information make sure to contact The BASE by emailing apprenticeships@bpc.ac.uk, or call 01202 205500.
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